
 
 
TO:  Mayor and Council   
 
FROM: Police Chief Brian Sandell    
 
DATE:  October 1, 2024      
 
MEETING DATE:  October 7, 2024   
 
Agenda Item:  2025 Police Tahoe Order    
 
Background:  After COVID delays have continued with our squad purchases.  We have 
been ordering our vehicles in October in an attempt to receive them the following year.  If 
we wait until December or January to place the order there is a good chance the vehicle 
will not arrive within 2025.     
 
 
 
Requested Action:  Approve ordering a 2025 Police Tahoe.   
 
 
 
 
 


